
Albuquerque Square Dance Club 

Special Board of Directors Meeting 

November 1, 2023 

Meeting called to order at 7:58 pm by President Jerry Gilbreath. 

Those present through ZOOM were Jerry Gilbreath, Karen Zakovek, Sheri Pastian, Lynn Tillery, Bob 
Stevens, Larada Horner-Miller, Bruce Little.  Those not in attendance were Margaret Bolshazy and Bill 
Mayberry. 

This special meeting was called to discuss renting to the Pratts.  They had already requested and been 
approved for 2 dates, but this is regarding the email Larada received for the small hall for 12 dates 
throughout 2024, two in January and one in each month (not counting September) thereafter.  It was 
also noted that this info had already been published in the newsletter put out by Joni Micals. 

They requested June 8th, 2024, but it has already been taken by Summer Sounds. 

Bob Stevens stated he didn’t want this to turn into what the Board has had to put up with before.   

It was noted that the small side of the hall is currently rented out.  They would need to rent the large 
side of the hall at the large price.  The lighting would remain the same.  They wouldn’t be using the main 
lights on the dance floor, nor would they be using the equipment of the Center but would use their own. 

It was determined that we will honor their request. 

The large side of the hall will be open as of Wednesday, November 22nd, 2023, since the Energy & 
Rhythm group are pulling out because of lack of attendance.  Jerry indicated that he may start a 
Wednesday night group of plus lessons. 

Larada will get the contracts out to Randy with the necessary stipulations. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:24 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lynn Tillery, Secretary 

 


